
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

April 21, 2015 

For more information, contact: 

Cindy Mumby 

Phone: 410-340-5376 

Email: camumby@harfordcountymd.gov 

 

Road Closure Notice – Portion of Knopp Road 

BEL AIR, Md., (April 21, 2015) – The Harford County Department of Public Works will be closing 

Knopp Road between Rocks Chrome Hill Road and Rush Road, near Jarrettsville, on our about 

Wednesday, April 22, 2015 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. for about three days 

to remove trees near the intersection of Knopp Road and Rocks Chrome Hill Road. 

Please make other  arrangements if you travel on this roadway. 

Questions may be directed to Dan C. Svrjcek, Civil Engineer III, Dept. of Public Works, 410-638-

3545 (ext. 1392) 
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